
  

 
 

  
 

 

Notice of Motion 
 
 
 

 

Council notes the decision made at the meeting on 25 June 2019 to renew the Penicuik Astro-Pitch 
and that a report on the condition of the pitch stated that it was ‘poor’ and ‘extensive repair and 
replacement required’. 

Council is alarmed to learn that a child was seriously injured while playing on the astro. 

Council further notes with great disappointment that no work has yet been carried out thus far and 
requests that officers take immediate action to rectify this situation.  

 

 
 
 

Proposed By: 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Councillor Debbi McCall 
 

Seconded By: 
 
 
 

 
Councillor Andrew Hardie 
 
 

  
 
Date 2 November 2020 




